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(Neb.)- City Of Crawford Announces Street Closure

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 05/07/2013 11:00 AM

(Crawford)- The City of Crawford would like to announce that the railroad/street crossing on Annin Street will be
closed today, Tuesday, May 7th and tomorrow Wednesday, May 8th. 
 
If you have any questions please call the Crawford city office at 665-1462.
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